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Full payment for class must be received
at the time of booking in for a class. If you
cannot make it, please contact us at least
48 hours before class commencing for 
an 80% refund, or to move to the next 
available class date within 2 months of 
cancelled class. If a student does not 
contact us (in a case where they cannot
attend) as specified above, no refund will 
be given. All new machines that have 
been bought from Allmake receive a free 
lesson. From date of purchase, the free 
lesson must be used within 12 months.

General Sewing and Dressmaking

"There should be an extra day of the week 
called 'Sewday'" Unknown

Beck is passionate, friendly and an engaged 
educator. She began sewing as a young 
child and continued her passion for sewing, 
creating, designing, and mending into her 
career as a Home Economics teacher. Beck 
has experience in all facets of dress making 
and sewing and can help you navigate the 
steps required to help you start, problem 
solve or successfully complete an unfinished 

classes at Allmake Sewing:

Make and Mend

With those in mind who don't know how to 
start a chosen pattern, or are stuck to know 
how to go on, Beck will help you jump 
through the hoops to successfully finish 
your project. With a small group of like 
minded makers and menders, you will get 
plenty of one on one time with Beck in this 
class.

Tutor: Beck Stevens
Cost: $30 per class

Time and Dates: 1 x month on a Thursday 
night, 6-8pm (pre-booking and payment 
required)

Sew it begins

Beck's children's class is all about helping 
your child gain confidence in cutting, 
pinning, sewing and problem solving. With 
their own chosen fabric and notions, and 
with some gentle instruction and guidance, 
your child can complete a set project amoungst 
peers in a very friendly and encouraging 
environment. Once you have booked in for 
the class, Beck will supply the requirements 
list for the sewing project.

Tutor: Beck Stevens
Cost: $30 per class 

Time and dates: 1 x months on a Thursday 
night, 4-6pm (pre-booking and payment 
required)

Please contact Beck on 0421993362 for 
further questions. To book and secure your 
seat with payment, please contact Beck or 
Allmake Sewing directly




